
FOX CHAPEL AREA
SCHOOL AUTHORITY
NOTICE OF MEETING

CHANGE
Notice is hereby given that the
regular  business  meeting  of
the Fox Chapel  Area School
Authority scheduled for  May
20,  2024,  has  been
rescheduled and will now be
held  on  May  16,  2024.  The
meeting will be held at 8 a.m.
in  the  Staff  Development
Room, lower level of the Fox
Chapel  Area  School  District
Administrative  Offices,  611
Field Club Road, Pittsburgh, PA
15238.

Bryan Thomas
Secretary


